
  
                 

 

   

 
 Jammu and Kashmir Forest Department 

OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER 

BILLAWAR FOREST DIVISION  

BILLAWAR 
                                                                       

Ph. /Fax No. 01921-295430                        E-mail: dfo.billawar@gmail.com 

The Conservator of Forests, 
East Circle, 
Jammu.  
 

No. DFO/BLR/1982-84     Dated: 10.08.2022 

Sub: Reply to the EDS raised in FCA Proposal No. FP/JK/ROAD/121506/2021 (Construction of road from Bani to 
Billawar via Dhaggar, Dhaman & Deri Galla under CRF Phase 1st) 

Ref: 1. Integrated Regional Office, MoEF&CC Jammu’s communication No. 9-JKB-011/2022-Jammu                                 
Dated: 17.06.2022. 

            2.    Chief Conservator of Forests, Nodal Officer’s (FCA) Letter No. PCCF/FCA/3257/3052-54 Dated: 25.07.2022 
 
Sir, 

 On the subject and references cited above, it is to inform your good self that in light of the EDS raised by the 

Integrated Regional Office, MoEF&CC Jammu’s File No. 9-JKB-011/2022-Jammu Dated: 17.06.2022, the user agency 

have reduced the length of the proposed road from 6 Kms to 5 Kms which is now in keeping with the length 

mentioned in the DPR. The user agency have made the corresponding corrections in the KML file uploaded on 

PARIVESH. 

 However, as per the communication received from the user agency vide No. 5146-47                                              

Dated: 04.08.2022 (copy enclosed), they have expressed the concern that due to technical reason, they are                       

unable to make the necessary corrections in the extent of forest area proposed for diversion in Part-1 (Form-A)                 

which has now reduced from the proposed 2.5453 Ha to 1.505 Ha. 

 In view of the above, the user agency have already made a request to the Chief Conservator of Forests, Nodal 

Officer (FCA) for allowing them to make necessary corrections in Part-1 (Form-A) on PARIVESH portal. Hence, it is 

requested that the case may kindly be forwarded to the Chief Conservator of Forests, Nodal Officer (FCA) for effecting 

the necessary changes in the Part-1 (Form-A) w.r.t change in proposed area at the earliest please. 

   

            Yours faithfully, 

     

        
                          (Vivek Modi) SFS  

        Divisional Forest Officer  
         Billawar Forest Division 

       Billawar 

 
Copy submitted to: 

1. The Chief Conservator of Forests, Nodal Officer (FCA) for his kind information. 
2. The Executive Engineer, PWD (R&B) Division, Basohli for information. 

 

 

Divisional Forest Officer  
         Billawar Forest Division 

       Billawar 
 



 


